
Greetings Dolphin Families,  

As we close out the month of October and enter in November, it is hard 
to believe we are embarking on the end of the first nine weeks of school. How time flies!  
The last day of the first quarter is Monday, November 2nd. I know that our students have 
been working extremely hard both in the classroom and at home virtually, doing their very 
best in what is our new “normal.” I would like to ask parents to please continue to monitor 
your child’s progress closely. If you notice your child is struggling, do not hesitate to 
contact his or her teachers. We want to be sure we stay on top of any concerns before it is 
too late. 

Please encourage your student to regularly attend their virtual class, and with 
cameras on.  In order to be counted present, students must not only regularly attend, they 
must also complete coursework assignments on asynchronous Wednesdays. 
Some students are logging in late, logging out early, or not attending at all.  Student 
attendance and academic success is important to stay on track for 

 
Finally, I would like to thank all our parents and community partners for your 

continued support, dedication, and partnership as we work together to provide the best 
learning environment and experiences for all our students virtually during these 
unprecedented times.  

 
Sincerely Yours, 

 

 

Mrs. Katrina Rountree-Price 
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